
 
8 May 2018 
 
New Zealand King Salmon (NZX and ASX:NZK) Fish Performance Update 
 
The Board of New Zealand King Salmon Investments Limited provides an update on fish performance 
following the FY18 summer period.  
 
As forecast in our interim results announcement on 1 March 2018, the summer has been particularly 
challenging for fish survival due to extremely warm water temperatures.  Since then, temperatures 
have fallen back to normal, cooler levels following the arrival of autumn.  Fish performance metrics 
have been consistent with the forecast noted in our interim results announcement.  Fish harvest 
volumes expected for FY19 therefore remain in line with the previously advised level at around 
8,000mt. 
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Contact information: 
Grant Rosewarne, CEO, Mob: 027 246 0980, email: grant.rosewarne@kingsalmon.co.nz   
 
 
 
About New Zealand King Salmon 

New Zealand King Salmon is the world’s largest aquaculture producer of the premium King salmon 
species. We operate under our four key brands: Ōra King, Regal, Southern Ocean, and Omega Plus, as 
well as the New Zealand King Salmon label. We have been growing and selling salmon to consumers 
for more than 30 years. Today we employ around 500 people. More information can be found at 
www.kingsalmon.co.nz 
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